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Weber and Associates support development in downtown 
Raleigh, N.C. 

 
RALEIGH, N.C. –Weber and Associates designed a $150 million, 25-story office building for 
downtown Raleigh, N.C. that will function as the new headquarters of Greenscape, Inc., a 
manufacturer of energy efficient products.  
 
The building is the largest of its kind in the United States to be LEED-certified. The new 
headquarters of Greenscape, Inc. are currently projected to be completed in 18 months. The $150 
million development is part of a downtown redevelopment effort to keep major corporations in 
the central city. 
 
“This building is the cornerstone of downtown revival and will be an exciting new development 
for downtown Raleigh. My employees and I cannot wait to begin this new chapter in the heart of 
Raleigh.” Jim Smith said, the CEO of Greenscape, Inc. 
 
Greenscape Inc. is currently headquartered in Asheville, N.C. Following the completion of the 
development, employees may be invited to relocate to Raleigh. A groundbreaking ceremony will 
be held March 1 at 11:30 a.m. at the site of the new development at 618 Walnut Hills Dr., 
Raleigh N.C.  
 
The Carolina Redevelopment Agency is guaranteeing the financing of the building and has 
agreed to contribute up to $5 million to landscape the public areas around the building and 
improve the surrounding streets. 
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